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To whom it may concern, 

 

Good morning, 

      My name is Monique Bochsler. I am a proud Oregonian, resident of Scio Oregon, 

PCP for precinct 56 and concerned resident of Oregon. 

 

I write in opposition to SB 49. Firstly we do not need to spend more tax payers 

money. To study a subject that has been studied for years without better results. 

 

Secondly, Oregonians are suffering. Over taxed and it doesn’t look like this is going 

to stop anytime soon. We need to spend our time looking for actual results. And stop 

wasting Oregonians hard earned money.  

 

Thirdly, with our state continued promotion of homelessness has cause a serious 

inflation of the issue. Americans homeless are flocking to our state. Leaving 

Oregonians that truly need help, get flooded to the back of the line. 

 

This is a terrible bill and I strongly ask a no vote. I ask my fellow Oregonians to 

please stop with these nonsense sense bills and actually help. 

 

Thank you for your time 

 

Monique Bochsler  


